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Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
We are very much looking forward to holding Harvest Festivals for each Key Stage in the hall next 
week. As you may know, our Harvest Festival last year had to be held online due to pandemic 
restrictions, with food parcels collected within each year group bubble. Whilst we don’t yet feel 
ready to gather the whole school together in the hall, we are delighted to be able to hold two 
separate Harvest Festivals, firstly for Key Stage 3, and then for Key stages 4 and 5 together in the 
hall. They will take place on the following dates:  
  
- Key Stage 3 (Years 7-9) on Wednesday 29th September 
- Key Stages 4 & 5 (Years 10-13) on Thursday 30th September 
  
Our Harvest Festival is always a joyful occasion where we celebrate together and take the 
opportunity to support our local community by bringing in small food gifts for those in need.   
  
We would be very grateful if your daughter could bring in a food item on the morning of her Harvest 
Festival. We suggest non-perishable goods like tins of fruit, vegetables or soup, packets of biscuits, 
tea, rice, pasta etc. as well as jars of coffee and jam.  Our offerings will go to two local charities who 
provide food for people in need in our immediate area. As a church school, we consider our Harvest 
Festival to be an important expression of our Christian ethos.  
  
It always amazes us that each year our students are more and more generous in their 
donations.  We receive wonderful letters of thanks and gratitude from the recipients and they look 
forward to our Harvest Festival each year.  
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Yours sincerely,  

 
Catherine May  
Headteacher  


